
TOWN OF ROCKINGHAM

The Rockingham Development Review Board will hold 
three public hearings on Wednesday, September 8, 2021, 
beginning at 6:30 p.m. Richard Crawford proposes a mi-
nor subdivision for property located at 850 Missing Link 
Road. Christopher Procter proposes building two new 
single-family homes located at 34 and 36 Old Terrace.  
The DRB will meet at the Rockingham Town Hall 3rd 
floor conference room and on Zoom using the meeting 
ID: 814 6075 8306 with the passcode ‘DRB’


